Also we'd like to thank our personal staff who help to make our concerts possible. Kevin and the road crew, Jeff and his heavy gang and Lindsay and friends. Thanks also to Sidewinder Discotheque and all our ticket agents.

I would personally like to thank Iain and Will for their patience and understanding. Together we thank you all for attending our concerts and making them a success.

As Barclay James Harvest said to us, "The accoustics are awful, but your clientel are fantastic."

HAPPY CHRISTMAS EVERYBODY
See Yer All Next Year
Iain - Will - Ritchie --- Cherry Red



H SUPPORT
MALVERN WINTER GARDENS
JANUARY 24TH
ADV 100P DR 120P

As Jim Morrison of the Doors once said, we're gonna have a really good time tonight right! RIGHT!

Golly, here we are, Christmas and the last Cherry Concert of this year!! (sob sob) unfortunately, NUTZ are not playing tonight. You will remember that we were not too sure at the end of last month, sad we know as they are some band. So that is another band to add to our list for next year. The very excellent Curly have kindly stepped in to support for us tonight

Well what a year. We think you'll agree with us when we say we've had some great bands visit our fair town over the last twelve months.

We've tried to vary our programme, bringing you some of the old established favourites, new, up and coming acts that are destined for big things, and good time bands that havent had the privilage of playing at Malvern.

Next year, we have the Kursaal Flyers for January Be-Bop-Deluxe for February and we are debating Bowies Spiders From Mars for March. If there is anyone you would like to see at Malvern that we havent had yet or maybe someone who has been before, do let us know.

Just before tonights festivities get under way, we would like to thank all the Winter Gardens staff for their very valuable help and co-operation.